
 

HEAD START DAY NURSERY 
NEWSLETTER

SPRING TERM

Welcome to all our new families joining us 
this term!  

Although nursery isn't mandatory, it is 
important for your child to get the most out 
of their nursery sessions, children with good 

attendance are overall high achievers! 

We are currently undertaking our Startwell 
award. This is all about a healthy lifestyle 

for children, using key characters. 

Please look out for Startwell posts on your 
child's tapestry account!

We break up for February half-term on        
Friday 9th February and return on            

Monday 19th February. 

Please make sure you adhere to your child’s 
session times, late fees will apply: 

A.M 9.00am – 12.00pm                   
P.M 12.45pm - 3.45pm                   

All day 9.00am - 3.00pm  
Top up is available for a fee. 

Please note School admissions close on 15th 
January, so please make sure you have applied 

before this date!

Upcoming events at Head Start this term: 

Chinese New Year Saturday 10th February: 
The year of the Dragon! 

We will be doing activities around Chinese New year,  
including Chinese food tasting. 

Pancake day Tuesday 13th February: 
Children will be making and tasting pancakes with  

different choices of yummy toppings! 

Valentines day Wednesday 14th February: 
Children will be doing valentines themed crafts and  

activities leading up to valentines day!


